From: COLOMBANI Antoine (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

To: <u>@trade.gov"</u>

Cc: (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

Subject: RE: Ares(2018)4987367 Invitation to a Dinner in honor of Apple CEO Tim Cook - October 24th in Brussels

Date: jeudi 4 octobre 2018 18:03:15

Attachments: image001.png

Dear ,

Thank you for your invitation sent to First Vice-President Timmermans to join the dinner in honour of Apple CEO, Tim Cook which will take place on 24 October 2018 in Brussels.

Mr Timmermans wishes to thank the Ambassador for this kind invitation, but he unfortunately will not be able to attend given his diary constraints on that day.

Thank you in advance for your understanding.

Best regards,

Antoine Colombani

\_\_\_\_\_

## **Antoine Colombani**

Cabinet of First Vice President Frans Timmermans

European Commission Office: Berlaymont 12/237 Tel: +32.2.297.45.13

GSM:

From: @trade.gov]

Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2018 4:23 PM
To: (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

Cc:

**Subject:** Invitation to a Dinner in honor of Apple CEO Tim Cook - October 24th in Brussels

Good afternoon!

I am writing on behalf of Ambassador Gordon D. Sondland to extend an invitation to First Vice President Timmermans for a dinner on Wednesday evening, October 24th in honor of Apple's CEO Tim Cook. Mr. Cook will be in Europe that week for meetings on Monday in Berlin with Chancellor Merkel and on Tuesday in Paris with President Macron. On Wednesday in Brussels, prior to the dinner, Mr. Cook will give a keynote at the 40th International Conference of Data Protection and

Privacy Commissioners.

This dinner will be a small gathering, and the Ambassador would be honored if Mr. Timmermans could attend. Once we confirm the his availability, our protocol section will hand deliver the invitation.

